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The Board of State and Community Corrections (BSCC) is announcing the re-release of the 
California Violence Intervention and Prevention (CalVIP) Grant Program, Request for Proposals 
(RFP). The CalVIP RFP makes $53,440,829 available competitively, provided that funding is 
appropriated through the State Budget Act in fiscal years 2022-23 and 2023-24. Successful 
projects will be funded from October 1, 2022 to June 30, 2025, with an additional six months for 
evaluation. 
 
The purpose of the CalVIP Grant Program is to improve public health and safety by supporting 
effective violence reduction initiatives in communities that are disproportionately impacted by 
violence, particularly group-member involved homicides, shootings, and aggravated assaults. 
Eligible applicants for the CalVIP Grant are California cities that are disproportionately impacted 
by violence and the community-based organizations (CBOs) that serve them. 
 
CalVIP proposals must be received by the BSCC by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 15, 2022. The 
RFP is available on the BSCC website. 
 
The BSCC staff cannot assist the applicant or its partners with the actual preparation of the 
proposal. Any technical questions concerning the RFP, the proposal process, or programmatic 
issues must be submitted by email to calvip@bscc.ca.gov.   
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